
ACS Secretary General met with the Ambassador of Brazil to Trinidad and Tobago

ACS Secretary General, H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge, met with His Excellency Rodrigo do Amaral Souza,
Ambassador of Brazil to Trinidad and Tobago, on Friday, 19 January 2024. The meeting aimed to
review the status of ongoing cooperation efforts and the potential for cooperation in areas of mutual
interest, inclusive of training programmes for ACS staff.

Also present at the meeting were André Rosa Buena, Counsellor of the Embassy of Brazil in Trinidad
and Tobago, and Lisa Douglas-Paul, ACS Cooperation and Resource Mobilisation Adviser.


